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May 20, 2011 

 

 

Mr. Mark Pifher 

Director, Aurora Water 

15151 E. Alameda Pkwy, Suite 3600 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

Dear Mr. Pifher: 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Office of Water Conservation & Drought Planning presented the City 

of Aurora’s grant request to the Colorado Water Conservation Board in their Board meeting on May 18, 

2011.  The CWCB approved the grant for the Water Use Inefficiency Mapping and Identification 

Integrated with the System Incentive Program (SIP) Project. 

 

The OWCDP staff is pleased to award the City of Aurora a grant in the amount of $117,741 to implement 

and develop and a system that will strengthen proactive conservation implementations that meets the 

requirements outlined in SB07-008.  Please allow for the purchase order (P.O.) to be completed by 

our Accounting Department, before starting on proposed scope of work. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Deborah Burrell at 303-866-3441 

ext. 3256 or email at deborah.burrell@state.co.us.  Thank you for your interest in and support of water 

conservation.   I look forward to working with you in the near future.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Veva Deheza 

Section Chief 

Office of Water Conservation & Drought Planning 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Lyle Whitney 

  Greg Baker 

 

 
John W. Hickenlooper 

Governor 
 

Mike King 

DNR Executive Director 
 

Jennifer L. Gimbel 

CWCB Director 
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